Franklin County Auditor’s Office
www.FranklinCountyAuditor.com

C/arence E' Mingol ” ClarenceMingo @ FranklinCountyOhio.gov

Franklin County Auditor 614-525-4663

ATTENTION SENIORS: SCAM ALERT

Individuals in Franklin County have begun targeting senior citizens with a letter promising real estate
information for a fee. The mailers in question usually include a P.O. Box as the return address.

Keep in mind, all real estate information in our office is available
AT NO COSTTO YOU.

Any third party asking for money in exchange for this information should
be viewed with skepticism.

Residents receiving the mailers have reached out to local media outlets regarding this scam. A local television
station ran a story at the end of August titled, "Franklin County Auditor sending out warning regarding
property tax scam."

If you receive anything in the mail promising real estate information for a fee, please contact our office at
614-525-4663. We'd be happy to provide it to you free of cost.
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